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Pernille Hermansen

" From: siobhan aherne [saherne@galway.mcos.ie]
Sent: 05 October 2004 15:38
To: 'Pernille Hermansen'
Subject: Waste Licence Review Application for Ballaghveny Landfill 78-2

Dear Ms. Hermansen,

North Tipperary County Council have a query in relation to the acceptance of treated sludges at Ballaghveny
Landfill.

Under the Waste Licence Review North Tipperary County Council applied to amend Condition 5.12.3 of the
current Waste Licence which states that " from 1 January 2004, only treated sludges shall be accepted at the
facility". NTCC requested that this date be extended to 1 January 2005 to allow for the proposed improvement
works at Thurles Sewerage Scheme.

However there have been delays in the contract for the Thurles Works due to queries from the DEHLG

. regarding the selection of a contractor. The most likely start date for the works is now January 2005
and the completion date will be the end of September 2005.

At a recent EPA audit at the landfill the client was advised to inform the EPA of this delay under the Review

Process. &
®®
Please can you inform me as to the status of the Waste Licer\c@ R@?iew for Ballaghveny Landfill and
this query above. g2 '
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Thanking You, ;\\OQ&\&
£
. &K
Siobhan Aherne <<0\\ O
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The Grainstore, Abbeygate Street Lower,
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RECEIVED
Ms. Pernille Hermansen, 12 JUL 2004
Inspector, :
Office of Licensing and Guidance,
EPA, INITIALS.....cvcvnrcnasons
PO Box 3000,
Johnstown Castle Estate,
Wexford.

9™ July 2004

Re: Ballaghveny landfill Waste Licence Review Application
&.
&\éo
Dear Ms. Hermansen,
QY ,§\

0\0«

&
I wish to acknowledge recelpt of your Iette@\ﬁ@éd 6™ July 2004 in connection with the
above. This matter is receiving our atterégﬁ&@nd I will let you know the position as soon
as possible. R :
&3S
\00
Yours sincerely @6\0

o sy

A/Senior Executive Officer
Environment

BC/AOM

1

Courthouse, Nenagh, Co.Tipperary SR . _ A
Telephone: 067-44500 Facsimile: 067-33134 Web Address: www.tipperarynorth.ie %ﬁ&

! h
) §
W

mmt\m

‘ag obair leis an bpobal

“unrkine with the communitv’ EPA Export 25-07-2013:13:56:18



i ’ ?QL,‘

Comhairle Contae Thiobraid Avann Thuaidb ’
North Tipperary County Council 4 “q

WM/122 _ |

Mr. Brendan Foley,

Environmental Protection Agency,
Regional Inspectorate,

Inniscarra,

Co. Cork.

3" October, 2003

Re: Ballaghveny Landfill - WL78-1 Request for Waste Licence Review

Dear Mr. Foley,

in accordance with the Waste Management (Licensing) {Amendment) Regulations, S.I. No. 336

of 2002, we wish to request a review of condition 8.2 of Waste Llcgnce WL78-1 for Ballaghveny
Landfill. N

&
The reason for this request for review is the proposal Ozs%lrﬁease the post-settlement height of
Cells 3-5 from 114mOD as outlined in the Waste lgge to 120m OD. We also refer to the

MCQS Assessment Report (July 2003) and other@ r information provided to the Agency to
date in this regard.

S @x\
We are available to discuss the requnremeg& oﬁhe review of this Waste Licence at your earliest
convenience. QO&Q\\\\
S
N
Yours sincerely, &
®
J
X
@ Q—m—%\ P —
. ) Frink O'HaYoran
Senior Engineer o
Environment Section. S
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Courthouse, Nenagh, Co. Tipperary @i’ w@
Telephone: 067-44500 Facsimile: 067-33134 Web Address: www.tipperarynorth.ie o 4B
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